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Dear Madam/Sir, 

The exchange of green certificates does not help at all to either the reduction of green 
house gases or the increase of the share of renewable energy. Governments do not 
invest in creating energy plants from renewable sources they just buy already existing 
green energy. On the other hand, this policy is combined with trade emission systems, 
which cause also the same bad results for the same reasons. 

Being always at your disposal.  

Yours sincerely,  

Nikolaos Tsemperlidis, President KEPKA, Member of Economic and Social Council of 
Greece and Alternate Member of EESC 

Evangelia Kekeleki, General Secretary KEPKA, Vice President Single Market Observatory, 
Member EESC and Member ECCG 
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